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I	have	just	one	thing	to	say	instead	of	paying	house	hold	incentives	not	to	use	
power	over	the	summer	months,	how	about	putting	rebates	on	the	battery	
systems	for	the	house	holds	that	already	have	the	solar	panels	on	their	roof	or	
for	every	body,	if	they	did	that	you	would	find	out	that	there	would	be	a	lot	of	
house	hold	go	for	battery	setup.
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